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April 4 1973

Ms. Laura Gilpin
409 Camino del Monte Sol
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Dear Ms. Gilpin:

Your recent gift of one Ira Martin Platinum 
Print, The Huguenot House, and two Bromide Anton 
Bruehl Prints is acknowledged with gratitude and 
appreciation.

To develop the superior school which is our 
goal, we must depend to an increasing degree on 
the support of alumni and friends.

On behalf of President Heady, the faculty and 
student body, I accept your gift in the spirit that 
you are joining with many others to help the Univer­
sity meet the demands and challenges of the future.

Sincerely

Bill Weeks 
DirectorBW:jet


